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State of Washington 
Department of Transportation 

Notice to Consultants 
                                    Fleet-Wide Emergency Response 
Firms that Submitted a Statement of Qualifications 
 

1. Glosten, Inc. PH: (206)-624-7850 
1201 Western Ave, Suite 200 FX: (206)-682-9117 
Seattle, WA 98101                                                                                                                
Contact:  Zenzile Moore, zzmoore@glosten.com   
Submittal Contact:  Steven Ross, sdross@glosten.com  
Sub-Consultants:  None 

 
2. Elliott Bay Design Group LLC PH: (206) 782-3082 

PO Box 45790 FX: (206) 782-3449 
Seattle, WA 98145 
Contact:  Eric Coleman, ecoleman@ebdg.com  
Submittal Contact: Peter Tarabochia, ptarabochia@ebdg.com                                                   
Sub-Consultants:  None 
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